
 
         15 November 2022 

 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Y7 Guidance Evening – 23 November 2022: Welcome Presentation Starts @ 6.30pm  
 
You may have noticed on the school website (parents’ calendar), that Year 7 Guidance Evening is 
calendared for 23 November 2022 and it is with great pleasure that I invite you to attend.   
 
Year 7 Guidance Evening offers a valuable opportunity for you to learn more about: 
 
▪ how your child has settled into life at St Edmund Arrowsmith Catholic High School 
▪ the curriculum studied by your child 
▪ how your child will be assessed and how their progress is tracked 
▪ the setting of homework 
▪ important messages about safeguarding 
 
In addition to this information, you will also receive your child’s data report for the first half term. 
Members of the school’s senior team will be delivering the presentations so it will also be an 
opportunity for you to put faces to the names that I am sure you will have heard from your child. 
 

Please arrive in time to receive your child’s data which will be distributed in the school reception area.  
Presentations will begin in the school hall at 6.30pm.  The opening presentation will be followed by 
sessions in classrooms with parents of children in the same form as your child.  These smaller groups 
will allow for informal discussion of the topics should parents need further clarification. 
 
With regards to car parking, may I respectfully ask that parents park on the staff car park at the front of 
school (accessed via Rookery Avenue) rather than on the roads surrounding the school. Overspill 
parking will be available on the tennis courts at the rear of the school.  Please refrain from parking in 
the adjacent streets to allow flow of traffic and minimise disruption for our neighbours.  
 
I look forward to seeing you on 23 November 2022. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
A REARDON 
Director of Learning (Y7) 
 

 
 

 


